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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, December 19, 2014 11:02 AM
To: 'Russi, Tonya'
Cc: MacLeod, Carryl G; ACoulter@chevron.com
Subject: RE: Chevron site 97127 (I 580 and Grant Line Rd, Tracy, CA): RO0000185: Reporting 

extension request

Hi Tonya, 
Thanks for the reminder on this extension request.  Per our discussions at the meeting, please use this email to document 
ACEH concurrence with the extension of the work plan to January 9t, 2015, and with the extension of the FS/CAP 
submittal to March 27, 2015. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Russi, Tonya [mailto:Tonya.Russi@arcadis-us.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2014 10:58 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: MacLeod, Carryl G; ACoulter@chevron.com 
Subject: Chevron site 97127 (I 580 and Grant Line Rd, Tracy, CA): RO0000185: Reporting extension request 
 
Hi Mark, 
 
Thank you for meeting with the project team and property owner on November 20, 2014 to discuss Chevron site 97127.  
As requested during the meeting, ARCADIS provided Mr. Ibrahim a CAD site plan on November 21, 2014. 
 
ARCADIS will move forward with scheduling the destruction of WSW-1 (onsite supply well). A schedule will be provided 
once a driller has been procured. 
 
ARCADIS would like to request a reporting extension for the FS/CAP.  As discussed during the meeting, the FS/CAP will 
include the results of a pump test.  A work plan will be prepared outlining the plans to conduct a pump test on MW-1 to 
determine approximate flow and discharge rates.  The pump test is needed to determine feasibility of DPE as a remedial 
technology.  Per our meeting discussion the property owner will provide information regarding the septic field by the end 
of December in order to incorporate into the FS/CAP.   
 
ARCADIS requests a reporting extension of December 30, 2014 for submittal of the Pump Test Work Plan.  Additionally, 
ARCADIS requests a reporting extension of March 31, 2015 for submittal of the FS/CAP.   
   
Thank you, 
 
 
Tonya Russi | Senior Scientist| tonya.russi@arcadis-us.com   
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ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 101 Creekside Ridge Court, Suite 200 | Roseville, CA, 95678 
T: 916 865 3168   
Connect with us! www.arcadis-us.com | LinkedIn | Twitter | Facebook 
 
 
ARCADIS, Imagine the result 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 


